
	

	

	

	

	 		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 
	

	

	

	

July	5,	2020	 Vernon	Informer	

   EDDIE’S EDITORIAL 
We had another good week at Vernon last 

week. First we rejoice as Tyler Rayfield asked for 
the prayers of the church in living a more faithful 
life toward God. Be sure to remember him in your 
prayers. Second, we rejoice as Tracy Windle was 
baptized into Christ on June 25th. Be sure to 
remember her as she begins her walk with God. We 
also rejoice with Noah Chism as he ask for the 
prayers of the church in being a better example 
Wednesday evening. Remember him in your 
prayers.         

Our numbers were up this week for the morning 
service. We had several back for the first time since 
the virus hit. Our Wednesday evening numbers are 
almost back to where they were before the virus. 
Just remember if you have any symptoms please 
stay home until you are feeling better. There is 
always the online service you can watch and 
participate in it.  

We have many things to praying for and let’s 
make sure we are sending our prayers often to God. 
See you Sunday.  Eddie      
           

		OUR	RECORD	
Sunday	Bible	Study	 	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	 	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	 	
Wednesday	Night	Bible	Study								 					
	Contribution	 			$3175	
	

PRAYERS	
	A.M.		Tommy	Chism	
		
SONG	LEADERS	
A.M.		Joe	McNees	
	
Lord’s	Supper:	John	P.	Robertson	
	
Wed.	Song	Leader:	Ethan	Thomas	
Security	–	
	
	

.  
UPCOMING	ACTIVITIES	
 
July 26 – Baby shower for 
Jordan Funderburk from 2:00-
3:30 in Multi-Purpose room.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Prayer	list:		
KEITH CORKREN is home 
receiving therapy on his knee.  
 
AUDEAN CORKREN isn’t feeling 
well at home.  
 
TREY BOYETTE, David 
Boyette’s son, is in Children’s 
hospital recovering from burns.  
 
The Vernon congregation 
extends its sympathy to Audean 
Corkren in the death of her 
brother, John Vice.  
 
Remember our shut-ins in your 
prayers: Ava Carter, Harold Gault, 
J.C. Hutchison, Alton Rector, Martha 
Rye, Jo Seay, Norma Stanford, Mary 
Thomas. 
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Vernon	church	of	Christ	
PO	Box	739			9875	Highway	18	

Vernon,	Al	35592	
Phone:	695-9755	

Email:	mail@vernonchurchofchrist.org	
Web	page:	www.vernonchurchofchrist.org	

	
Schedule	of	Services	

Sunday	Bible	Study	10:00	a.m.	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	10:45	a.m.	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	5:00	p.m.	
Wednesday	Bible	Study	7:00	p.m.	

	

“The	churches	of	Christ	salute	you	.	.	.”	
	 	 	 			Romans	16:16	
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    Landon’s Letters 

 It was great to see so many people out for our Sunday 
service this past week. Each week it seems we have more and 
more coming and that is really encouraging to see that 
everyone is striving to serve the Lord and be together 
worshipping and praising him! I know that there are many 
things that we could be doing or getting done if we were not 
here but nothing more important that being with your 
brothers and sisters in Christ praising the Lord.  
 The past few weeks we have had a couple baptisms and 
people come forward asking for prayers of the church. I want 
to encourage each and every one of you to pray for these 
people as the ones who became a Christian are starting their 
walk with Christ and we know that life isn’t easy just 
because we become a Christian so I want you to pray for 
them and their walk. We all could use prayers in that matter 
because we all have things that we deal with on a day-to-day 
basis! I am praying for you all and looking forward to being 
with you all again on Sunday! 

In Him, Landon 

 

 


